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 District Sports 

We are so proud of our children who 

entered the district sports competitions 

at Rednock and Dursley. They made us 

so proud due to their team-work and 

commitment. The children competed in 

running races, as well as throwing and 

jumping. A special mention to Ted 

Squire, who ran in the Y5 race, even 

though he is a Y4. Well done Ted. We 

are hoping to run an assembly to 

celebrate – look out for a date to 

follow. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Infant Film Night 2024 

As promised, there will be a Film Night 

on Friday 24th May from 5:30-7:00 p.m. 

Dear Parents, 

We have had an incredibly busy term so far and it seems that the weeks are passing by extremely quickly. 

The last few weeks have been full of end of year result gathering and report writing, with that last leap from 

teachers to ensure the children are achieving well in all areas of the curriculum. We have just completed phonic 

screening checks; multiplication checks and of course the Y6 SATS tests. Teachers are busy writing end of year 

reports, in which the results from these assessments will be shared with families. We hope that you will share 

with us in celebrating how amazing all of your children are and how hard they have worked. Please look closely 

at the dates for your diary sent along with this this newsletter, as we have a busy few weeks ahead. We are 

looking forward to Sports’ Day tomorrow, please make sure your children have sun-cream applied before 

coming to school, plenty of water and a sun hat. Please send your child in their Sports’ Kit with a t-shirt in the 

colour of their team house. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Wear Yellow for Cystic Fibrosis 

On Friday, we all wore yellow to raise money for 

the Cystic Fibrosis charity, thank you so much for 

your kind donations – we raised over £100 through 

your kindness and generosity. 

 

 

 

Year 6 Residential to 

South Cerney 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our school 

community. Please feel free to contact me on the email 

below if you have any comments or feedback. 

Kind wishes, 

Mrs Hillman. head@slimbridge.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

 

Our Year Six children had a 

fabulous time on their 

residential to South Cerney, 

where they enjoyed paddle 

boarding, raft building and 

many more team building 

activities. 
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